
MESSAGE No. 20.

The Officer administering the Government forwards to the House of Representatives, for

the favourable consideration of the House, three letters from various persons in the em-

ployment of the Customs Department at this Port, requesting an increase of pay.

11. H. WYNYARD.

Government House,

Auckland, 9th September, 1854.
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